
ANNOUNCER GIST EXPERT LEADER 

ENCOURAGER 

The Gist Expert
reminds the other
group members of the
steps to follow to
figure out the main
idea for each section
(paragraph) of the
text.

The Announcer calls
on members to read
or to share an idea.
He or she makes sure
that everyone takes
part and that only one
person talks at a time.

The Timekeeper
helps the group to
complete the reading
assignment within a
certain amount of
time.

The Clunk Expert
reminds students of
the steps to follow to
figure out the meaning
of a difficult word or
concept.

The Encourager
watches the group,
tells everyone that
they are doing well,
and explains how they
can work better
together next time.

The Leader helps the
group to use the four
reading strategies
(Preview, Click and
Clunk, Get the Gist,
and Wrap Up) and
reminds each of the
group members when
to do her or his
particular job.

CLUNK EXPERT TIME KEEPER 



The Leader helps the 
group to use the four 
reading strategies 
(Preview, Click and 
Clunk, Get the Gist, 
and Wrap Up) and 
reminds each of the 
group members when 
to do her or his 
particular job. 

The Gist Expert 
reminds the other 
group members of the 
steps to follow to 
figure out the main 
idea for each section 
(paragraph) of the 
text. 

The Announcer calls 
on members to read 
or to share an idea. 
He or she makes sure 
that everyone takes 
part and that only one 
person talks at a time. 

The Timekeeper 
helps the group to 
complete the reading 
assignment within a 
certain amount of 
time. 

The Clunk Expert 
reminds students of 
the steps to follow to 
figure out the meaning 
of a difficult word or 
concept. 

The Encourager 
watches the group, 
tells everyone that 
they are doing well, 
and explains how they 
can work better 
together next time. 


